
• AAT Football Tournament Year 3/4: 30th April
• Living Lands Trip: 1st May
• Bank Holiday: 5th May NO SCHOOL
• Flamingos Class Assembly: 8th May
• Open classroom: 8th May
• PTA Disco: 22nd May
• Year 3 Workshop: 22nd May 

YEAR 3

Upcoming Learning

-Homework will be set on a Friday and due back on 
Wednesday. 
-  Please remind your child that it is their 
responsibility to change their reading book; we will 
continue to remind them here too!
- Please continue to encourage children with reading, 
homework, TTRS and Spelling Shed as these will have 
a great impact on their learning.

Reminders

We hope you had a lovely Easter break and 
didn’t eat too much chocolate!
We are back to normal this term with our 
timetable – no more swimming!

As always, any questions or queries, please speak 
directly to your class teacher. 

Miss Staven, Mrs Stone and Mr Franklin

Welcome back!

TERM 
5NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Dates

English
In English, we will be studying 'Escape from Pompeii' by 
Christina Balet. We will be looking at different 
genres/styles of writing and applying key features to 
our own writing. We will still look at different areas of 
SPaG each week and ensure these are always 
included in our writing.

Maths
In Maths, we will be continuing with fractions and 
starting to find fractions of a set of objects. We will 
also be learning about money – adding, subtracting, 
and converting it between pounds and pence. Finally, 
we will start to look at telling the time and accurately 
reading both analogue and digital clocks.

Curriculum
In History, we will be learning about the Ancient 
Egyptians. Specifically, about what the Egyptians 
invented and how the preservation of the body was 
of great importance to their beliefs and burials. In 
Geography, we will be learning about the features of 
a river and how different types of mountains are 
formed. In Science we will be looking at plants.
PE
This term we will have Outdoor PE on Thursday 
afternoons. Please ensure you wear your PE kit on 
that day. Earrings are not to be worn during PE 
lessons, so it is advised to keep them at home. 

Forest School
During Terms 5 and 6, we are very lucky to be doing 
Forest School on a Wednesday afternoon. Still come 
to school in PE kit as normal, but please bring a 
long-sleeved t-shirt, trousers/leggings and wellies 
that you don’t mind getting muddy!
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